

10025 Jasper Avenue Box 1360 Edmonton, Alberta Canada T5J 2N3

June 6, 1994

Diarmui UaConaill Biochemistry Laboratory Mater Hospital Dublin 7 Ireland

Dear Diarmui:

Beginning June 15,1994, I will be taking a brief sabbatical. this will allow me to concentrate on Medinfo'95, my responsibilities as Vice-President of IMIA and commitments that I have to my publisher to deliver manuscripts this fall. Please be advised of my change of address. Effective June 15,1994, please address correspondence to:

Dr. Kathryn Hannah #252, 4037 - 42 St N.W. Calgary, AB T3A 2M9 Canada

Telephone: 1-403-288-7757

Fax: 1-403-286-0357

Email address will remain unchanged: khannah@acs5.acs.ucalgary.ca

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Kathryn J. Hannah, Ph.D.

Director, Information

Management Consulting Branch